
 

Notice of Public Consultation Centre  
County of Lambton 

County Road 22 (London Line) and County Road 8 (Forest Road) 
 Roundabout Intersection 

INTRODUCTION 

The County of Lambton has retained BT 
Engineering Inc. to complete the design for 
improvements to the County Road 22 (London 
Line) and County Road 8 (Forest Road) 
intersection located on the municipal 
boundary of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
and the Township of Warwick, Ontario.  The 
design includes a roundabout to improve the 
operation and safety of the existing 
intersection. 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

The public consultation process ensures that 
anyone with interest in the project has the 
opportunity to provide input.  An in-person 
Public Consultation Centre (PCC) is being held 
as follows: 

Date:  Monday, November 25, 2024 
Time:  5:00 pm to 8:00 pm, presentation at 7:00 pm 
Location:  Lambton County Administration Building  

789 Broadway Street 
Wyoming, Ontario N0N 1T0 

All information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (2009).  Personal information you submit will not become part of the public record that is available 
to the general public and remain confidential.  The public will be advised of future communication opportunities 
by the County’s website in addition to public notices  in newspapers. 

For more information or if you wish to be placed on the project’s mailing or emailing contact list, contact either: 

Steve Taylor, P.Eng., M.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
BT Engineering Inc. 
509 Talbot Street 
London, ON N6A 2S5 
Email: stevenj.taylor@bteng.ca 
Phone: 519-672-2222 
Toll Free: 1-866-218-1001 

Matt Deline, P.Eng. 
Manager, Public Works 
County of Lambton 
789 Broadway Street, Box 3000 
Wyoming, ON N0N 1T0 
Email: Matt.Deline@county-lambton.on.ca  
Phone: 519-845-0809 ext. 5370 
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